MINUTES

MONTEAGLE BEER BOARD MEETING

April 28, 2009

PRESENT:

Charles Rollins

Dean Lay Lexie Orr Bud Knott Marilyn Nixon

This meeting of the Beer Board was called to order at 6:57 PM by Mayor Charles Rollins.

There was one application for a beer license for CVS Pharmacy.

Ald. Lay asked if we knew the distance from this building to the two churches nearby and was told that we do not.

Ald. Lay made a motion to table action on this application until the police chief has an opportunity to measure the distance from the CVS building to the two churches and to have him report back at the next meeting. Motion was seconded by Ald. Knott and passed 5/0.

There being no further business, the Beer Board meeting adjourned at 7:05 PM

Respectfully submitted,

Joy Sturtevant, City Recorder